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Getting rid of mail in voting would severely harm the people's voice in elections as 

many people in Oregon cannot get the time off to go and vote in person and the wait 

time to vote would also destroy people's enthusiasm to vote. Our elections have safe 

and certified for a long time. To change it now has absolutely no true benefit and only 

serves to uphold voter supression. 


